Felisha Anderson

R A e e S P L R Lo AP P T 5 L 1 0= FR e s SEN T SO DU St S AT e
From: Matthew Beckett <mdbeckett@bcbe.org>
Sent: Friday, September 10, 2021 1:51 PM
To: Wayne Dyess
Cc: Felisha Anderson
Subject: Fee waiver request for using Bicentennial Park for Baldwin County Cross Country
Championships

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening attachments,
clicking links, or responding to this ‘email.

Mr. Dyess,
Request for fee waiver for use of Bicentennial Park for Baldwin County Cross Country Championships

Host name: Baldwin County High School

Date of event: Saturday, October 16" (morning); races start at 8:00 (girls 5K) and 8:40 (boys 5K)

History behind the event: The Baldwin County Cross Country Championships is held every year in October where the all
the high school cross country teams (both girls and boys) in Baldwin County compete in a 5K race.

Approximate number of attendees: approximately 500

Responsible Party: Baldwin County High School — Coach Matt Beckett (mdbeckett@bche.org ; 251-455-5185)

Cost to attend event: Admission is $5 per vehicle.

Please let me know if there are any questions.
Thanks,
Matt Beckett

Baldwin County HS
Cross Country



